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2020 LOU 5 Update 
 
 
 

The LOU 5 for 2020 has been completed. Phone 
calls have been made today and will continue 

tomorrow. Everyone who is transferring will have the 
ability to bid in their new work location. Please check 

your company emails for report dates. If you are 
transferring from Cargo to Airports, please check 

your email for the Airports bid package. If you do not 
receive one by August 9th please give us a call at 

(905) 676-2484. 
  

	
  

In	
  solidarity,	
  

	
  

Mark Pacilla 

Jonathan (Bubba) Smith               
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